
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
Through nurturing trust and 

strong relationships, our 
learning adventure will see 

each and every one of us 
thrive in God’s love. 

 

 

 

 Im portant Update 

 

Earlier this term I mentioned in the newsletter that there had been delays in 

our kitchen refurbishment that was due to take place over the summer 

holidays. The contractors met on site today and work is now due to 

commence. In preparation for the build we will be moving our serving plates 

into the hall and work on the electrics will be carried out on Thursday and 

Friday of this week.  

 

As a result of this we need to make your aware of the following changes: 

 

Friday Lunches 

As the electric in the kitchen will be turned off on Friday, we will not be able 

to deliver hot food. Therefore, for this day we will be providing a school 

packed lunch to anyone who usually orders a school dinner. If you would 

prefer to supply your own packed lunch instead then you will need to cancel 

any order made for the 30th September on Aspens Select. This money will 

then be credited back to your account. If you are happy for the school to 

provide a packed lunch alternative, please log into your account and delete 

the hot food order and select from the ham or cheese options. 

 

These will be delivered to the classrooms and all children will eat together. If 

you have any problems with ordering or cancelling food for this date, please 

contact the school office and they can help you. Hot food service will 

resume on Monday. 

 

We apologise for this inconvenience but longer term we will have a first-rate 

kitchen in which we can produce our own meals on site. 

  

Break fast Club 

Breakfast Club will run as normal throughout the refurbishment. 
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School Values 
 

Believe, Love, 
Respect and Trust.  

With Christ at the centre of 
all we do we Believe and 
Trust in Him to help us to 
show Love and Respect to 

all. 

 

 

Building Work  

 

As part of the kitchen refurbishment we will have contractors on site. Harris 

fencing will be erected around the outside of the kitchen area and you will 

see that there are more vehicles on site. We will keep any disruption to a 

minimum and all path access will remain open. All workers are DBS checked. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact the school office.  

 

School Vision 
 

We believe that even with 

God’s love we can 

sometimes experience 

challenges. Just like our 

patron saints, Mary and 

Peter, they experienced 

difficult times in their life 

that took strength and 

perseverance to 

overcome.  At our school, 

we value this challenge and 

encourage children to 

experience it, knowing that 

together with our support 

and love, they will 

experience a successful 

outcome be it in an 

academic subject or through 

social experiences. We are 

all exploring our own talents 

and each day we  

‘Set Sail for Success’ 

  

School Meals for Reception, Yr 1 &  2 on Census Day 6 th October 

2022 – Im portant inform ation 

 

The school receives its funding for Universal Meals the meals provided to 

pupils in Reception, Yr 1 & Yr 2 from the number of meals taken on census 

days.  The 6th October 2022 is autumn term census day and there will be a 

further one in January 2023. 

 

This funding is really important to the school and we ask that as many pupils 

as possible please order a school meal on this day to maximise the funding 

we receive. 

 

There is a Special Menu on this day Topsy Turvey Menu .  Details of this 

can be seen on Aspens Select or our school website. 

 

Ra ff le Prizes &  Golden Tim e to be won! 

 

To try and encourage as many pupils as possible to take lunches on this day 

there will be a raffle in Yrs R, 1 & 2 and a child in each class will be drawn 

and they will be able to choose a book from our book fayre which will be in 

school from the 3rd November 2022. 

 

Also the class with the highest percentage of meals taken on that day will get 

15 minutes of Golden Time on that day. 

 

If your child doesn’t normally have a school dinner – for today only if they 

would like to try please book in a school dinner but send a home packed 

lunch too. 

 

 


